
January 9, 2023 

To Whom It May Concern, 

RE: C.I. File No. 1030-202-1604 

I wish to appeal the decision of denying us payment of $3,400.00 for the damages caused by the city of 
Milwaukee garbage truck. I am requesting a hearing for the incident that happened on August 10, 2022. 

I am including a copy of the letter sent to us on January 6, 2023. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 414-399-6921. 

Sincerely, 

Julia and Gaetano D'Amato 
42 ut.„4O 

Property owners of 100 N. 76th Street Milwaukee r,3 
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TEARNIAN SPENCER 
City Attorney 

ODALO J. OHIKU 
ROBIN A. PEDERSON 
S. TODD FARRIS 
JENNIFER L. WILLIAMS 
Deputy City Attorneys 

January 3, 2023 

CITY, Op 

MILWAUKEE 
Office of the City Attorney 

Milwailkee City Hall Suite 800 • 200 East Wells Street • Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202-3551 
Telephone: 414.286.2601 4 TN: 414.286.2025 • Fax: 414,286.8550 

Ms. Julia D'Amato 
4345 Honey Creek Drive 
Brookfield, WI 53045 

RE: Communication from JULIA D'AMATO 
C.I. File No. 1030-2022-1604 

Dear Ms. D'Amato: 
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HEIDI WICK SPOERL 
KATHRYN Z. BLOCK 
THOMAS D. MILLER 
PETER J. BLOCK 
PATRICK J. MCCLAIN 
HANNAH R. JAHN 
JULIE P. WILSON 
MEIGHAN M. ANGER 
ALEXANDER R. CARSON 
ALEXANDER T. MUELLER 
ALEXANDER D. COSSI 
LISA A. GILMORE 
NICHOLAS R. SINRAM 
TAVISS K. SMITH 
KATHERINE A. HEADLEY 
L. ANTHONY JACKSON 
STACY J. MILLER 
MICHAEL C. RADAVICH 
JORDAN M. SCHETTLE 
THERESA A. MONTAG 
TYLER M. HELSEL 
NANCY A. DOMINSKI 
ALEXANDER E. FOUNDOS 
CHRISTOPHER P. JACKSON 
JAMES D. LEWIS 
TRAVIS J. GRESHAM 
KYLE W. BAILEY 
JOSEPH M. DOBBS 
Assistant City Attorneys 

We are in receipt of your claim for $3,400.00 for damages that occurred on August 10, 2022, when a 
garbage crew allegedly caused damage to the siding of the garage at your property located at 100-02 
N. 76th Street. 

In response to this claim, the Department of Public Works(DPW) Sanitation Section investigated this 
claim by checking maintenance records and checking with crewmembers, and found no record of 
incidents that occurred at 100-02 N. 76th Street. 

There is no evidence that the City is liable for damages in this case. As such, we are denying your 
claim. 

If you wish to appeal this decision, you may do so by sending a written statement requesting a 
hearing within 21 days of the postmarked date of this letter to the Milwaukee City Clerk, 200 East 

' Wells Street, Room 205, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202. Please include a photocopy of this letter's 
envelope, showing the postmark, and retain the original in the event further proof is needed. 

Very truly yours, 

TEARIVIA NCER 
City Attorney 

iroizbe-vt-t; / 

C=;$ 

C-. 

PATRICIA KLOSIEWSKI 6' 

Investigator Adjuster 
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MILWAUKEE 


